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-Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr.' Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated February 2,1986, in which you plan to rr. duce
the LaSalle County Station's radiological environmental monitoring program to
reflect its operational phase starting April 1,1986. In review of this revised
program, we believe that the milk monitoring program should be clarified. We
expect that I-131 and gamma isotopic analyses will be perfonned on each weekly
milk sample from May through October and both analyses performed on each monthly
sample from November through April for each year. Except for the milk program,
we have no further questions of the revised program.

,

Thank you for informing us of your future plans.

Sincerely,

g g g signed by E P. S A Y

W. D. Shafer, Chief
,

Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological Protection Branch

cc: D. L. Farrar, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

G. J. Diederich, Plant
Manager

DCS/RSB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Phyllis Dunton, Attorney

General's Office, Environmental
Control Division
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